January 1980 S

WORK ON DANISH PERFINS CATALOG CONTINUES IN COPENHAGEN

The coordinator of the Danish catalog project currently
under way in Copenhagen, Peter Englebrecht, has asked
for the assistance of Perfins Club members in locating
Danish stamps bearing the perfins shown below. These
patterns were reported in earlier lists but their
existence has never been confirmed with a stamp.

Please check your Danish collections and if you find any
of these patterns, please contact Englebrecht at

11 Hindballevej 11, DK 5466, Asperup, Denmark. Peter
will need to borrow the stamp so he can photograph it
for the catalog. The numbers below each pattern may be
used for ease in corresponding about that pattern.

The Danish group is also interested in examples of
perfins on Danish Christmas seals, railway stamps, and
revenues. If you have any examples of such items,
pPlease contact Peter.
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